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22ND. YEAR FOR CANADA SAVINGS BONDS 

    
    
   
   
   
    
   
   
   
   

   

   

   
    

Twenty-two years separate the ages of Mrs. Sharon 
Frazer of Willowdale, Ontario, and her year-old ° 
daughter, Krista - the same number of years that 
Canada Savings Bonds have been purchased by Can- 
adians in all walks of life. This year marks the 22nd 
series of Canada Savings Bonds. Since the first CSB 
campaign in 1946, Canadians have purchased about 
$19-billion worth of the bonds - $19,060, 452,700. 
to be exact. Of this total, more than $4-billion 
worth have been purchased through the Payroll Sav- 
ings Plan. The 1967 campaign gets underway early 
in October. 

ROCKHOUNDS MEET THURSDAY 
The Rockhound Club will meet on Thurs- 

day, Oct.26th in the small meeting room 
at the Recreation Centre at 7:00 p.m. 
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October 26, 1967 

KIMBERLY-CLARK WEEKLY SAFETY SLOGAN 

Winners of last week's safety slogan were Walter 
Sitko, Art Mercure, Bob Fournier, Herman Josus 
and Ed Stachiw. ; 
What's safety worth to you? What it's worth to 

you to realize that you have completed another day 
safely. 
You cannot BUY safety but you can be sure that 

all the time and effort you SPEND to keep safe 
day by day is a wise investment. 

Remember this week's safety slogan: 

INVEST IN SAFETY - IT PAYS! 

HEAR ALL ABOUT CANADA PENSION PLAN 

On November 8th the Terrace Bay Chamber of 
Commerce will sponsor.a meeting at which the 
guest speaker will be Mr. D. Finch whose topic 
will be "The Canada Pension Plan." 

This pension plan affects everyone and yet its 
application may not'be clear to all. Come out 
and hear Mr .Finch and if you have questions he 
is prepared to answer them. 

Remember the date - November 8th - 8 P.M. - 
| large meeting room in the Recreation Centre. 
There is no charge and the meeting is open to all 
residents of the district. 

LOADED FIREARMS IN VEHICLES UNLAWFUL 
The district report from the Department of 

Lands and Forests wars that it is against the law 
to carry a loaded firearm in a motor vehicle. 
Hunters are asked to please note.  


